
 

 The public is invited to attend a listening session on June 27th, 
2023, in the Northern Middle School auditorium. The session 
will provide an opportunity to discuss flood risk associated 
with Hamilton Run.  We are in the initial phase of this planning 
project and look forward to listening, learning, and working 
together to ensure your ideas are being incorporated 
throughout the planning process. This information will help 
the Maryland Department of Natural Resources find solutions 
to reduce flood impacts. Please consider joining us for this 
important session. 
 
 
WE LOOK FORWARD TO MEETING WITH YOU AT THE 

LISTENING SESSION! 
 
 

Date: June 27, 2023 
Time: 6:00-7:30 PM 
Location: 
Northern Middle 
School Auditorium 
701 Northern Ave. 
Hagerstown, MD 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Flood risk reduction 
focuses on decreasing 
the consequences of 
floods through 
measures within 
vulnerable areas.   
 
Natural hazard risk 
reduction measures 
save $6 on average 
for every $1 spent.   


